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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
[] Regulation of Retail Forex []

Date: February 9, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Janna Thompson and I am just learning how to trade on the Foreign Exchange. In fact, I
am still just trading on a Demo account and am looking forward to the time I can go live. I hope you
reconsider changing the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 limitation. It will greatly curtail the individual
investor. Please leave the leverage at 100:1 limitation.

Thank you for your time,

Sincerely,
Janna Thompson


